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Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you again for the support that you gave your children during the Whole School 

Performance of Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland. 

I am sure that you will agree, The Voyager School is a wonderful venue to showcase the very many 

talents that children of Norwood School have, and on the night our children were fantastic, very 

professional in their approach and incredibly well behaved. 

At the end of the evening I received feedback from parents/carers regarding younger children in 

the audience and the distraction that this can cause for the audience, but more importantly our 

young performers. On the whole we acknowledge that many young children and toddlers in the 

audience sat through the performance and caused no issues to those around them, and where 

children were becoming unsettled, a number of parents/carers were proactive and took their 

children out of the theatre.  

For all future events hosted and organised by Norwood School, younger family members continue 

to be welcome, however it will be made very clear that there is a clear expectation to remove any 

child should they become unsettled, noisy or create a distraction in anyway.  

Norwood School can only apologise for the inconvenience that some audience members had to 

endure, however I hope you feel reassured that moving forward issues such as this should not 

happen again. 

Once again, thank you for your on-going support for Norwood School and our children as it is 

with your involvement that we enrich the leaning and experiences in a broad and balance way. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 
 

 


